
FRIEDHELM  L O H  GROUP 

August 2024 

Important product information –   
Product conversion of AX base/plinth system 

To whom it may concern, 

Rittal regularly reviews its product range so that we are always able to offer you clear advantages. In this 
context, the current AX base/plinth systems will be replaced by the new AX base/plinth system from           
1 August 2024. The current AX base/plinth system will continue to be available until the end of September 
2024, subject to sales.  

With this letter you receive a conversion table with an overview of the items and their successors. 
For more information visit our website – www.rittal.co.uk 

Your local ASM will be happy to assist with any queries relating to the product changeover.  For all 
technical queries relating to our products, the technical support team can be contacted on 01709 704000 
or by email at csd@rittal.co.uk 

Best regards 

Emma Westwood 

Product Management Lead 
UK Country Lead Business Unit Industry – (Central Europe Region) 
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Product conversion of AX base/plinth system  
 
Conversion table  
Please note that the design concept has changed. The new AX base/plinth system does not require corner 
pieces. Instead, panels are used at the front and rear, while a base/plinth element is installed in the depth. 
 

 


